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 LOCATION OF ADULT ABUSE DOCKET TO 

CHANGE FOR HEARINGS SCHEDULED AT COURTHOUSE DOWNTOWN 

FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

 

 

 The location of Adult Abuse hearings presently scheduled for Monday, February 

4, 2019 downtown at the Jackson County Courthouse, 415 E. 12 St., will be changed.  

This is due to the repairs taking placed at the downtown courthouse, which is presently 

closed, because of a water main break.   

Adult Abuse hearings presently scheduled in Division 25 on Monday, February 4, 

2019 will take place at the Criminal Justice Building, 1315 Locust St, in a courtroom on 

the 2nd floor.  The hearings will take place at the time they are currently scheduled.  Only 

the location of the hearings has changed. The Criminal Justice Building is located a half 

block south of the downtown courthouse.  

At this time, additional information about any other scheduled hearings and trials 

for Monday will be made known as the status for the reopening of the downtown 

courthouse becomes available. At this time, everything remains as presently scheduled.  

All other courthouses and court buildings are open at this time.  
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